
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
Date: 01.08.2024 

 
With a heavy heart, we share our deep empathy for the recent tragic incident at Old Rajendra Nagar on 27th July 
2024. The loss of three young and promising lives has profoundly saddened us all. Our thoughts and heartfelt 
condolences go out to their families and friends during this difficult time. Please know that we stand with you, 
offering our unwavering support. 
 
While no action can ever truly heal this loss and no financial support can compensate for the loss of their lives. 
Standing by our commitment towards the student community NEXT IAS family (Management and Faculties)  has 
decided to provide ₹10 lakhs each to the next of kin of the bereaved families of the three students (Shreya Yadav, 
Tanya Soni and Nevin Dalwin)  who lost their lives in this tragic incident. We hope that our efforts can provide 
some relief during these difficult moments. 
 
We understand the disruption faced by students who have enrolled in the current session at Rau’s IAS institute, 
whose classes have been hampered due to this tragic incident.  NEXT IAS humbly announces to provide classes 
for the remaining syllabus for such students enrolled in Rau’s IAS current session (GS/Optional Foundation 
courses). Our motive to teach (without any charges) is just to help and support students affected by this tragic 
incident. Such students may contact us by visiting our office after 5th August 2024. 
 
We are aware that many CSE Mains 2024 appearing candidates of NEXT IAS (current /previous sessions) are 
suffering due to the shutdown of many libraries. Considering this, we are converting one of our classrooms into a 
reading room and this facility can be utilised from 3 PM to 9 PM (timings may be revised depending on 
circumstances and other factors) starting from 10th  August 2024 onwards till 30th September 2024  by all CSE 
Mains 2024 appearing students of NEXT IAS. 
 
In line with our previous communication sent through email on 28th July 2024 to our students, we are exploring 
feasibility for our Delhi centre to resume offline & live online classes from 5th August 2024 (subject to the 
circumstances) in strict adherence to safety measures. We are taking additional safety measures in accordance 
with government guidelines. The schedule of all classes will be communicated through our official Id to all 
respective batches.   
 
As part of our continuous support to students, NEXT IAS has decided to establish a dedicated ‘Student Care Cell’ 
for our students. This initiative aims to provide continuous support for well-being of our students during their 
preparation journey.  
 
 
With heartfelt gratitude  
 
B. Singh 
CMD, NEXT IAS 


